
From: Mike Murphy  

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 7:46 PM 

To: Martin, Jackie; Mike Murphy 

Subject: 8 March council meeting 

 

Hi Jackie: 

  

Long time between emails.  I hope you are well. 

  

Could you please add my name to the list for public participation at the council meeting on 8 March 

2016.  I want to speak in favour of keeping Springbank Dam as a functioning dam.  Is there a time 

restriction? etc? 

  

Best, 

  

Mike 

  

************************************* 

Dr. Michael F. (Mike) Murphy 

10 Mackellar Ave., Suite 7 

London, Ontario, Canada 

N6H 5C5 

************************************* 

 


